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TRY SHARED READING 
Ray Bradbury’s Farewell Summer  

TUESDAYS and THURSDAYS 5:00 – 6:30 PM  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We invite faculty and staff to join us 
Tuesdays and Thursdays online as we read 
aloud Ray Bradbury’s novel, Farewell, 
Summer. This is not your typical book club. 
No reading is required before the meeting.  
 
We share the reading aloud, and we pause 
when it feels right to talk about what we are 
feeling and thinking about the story and 
our own lives. This is NOT an academic 
exercise. It’s a way to get more in touch 
with ourselves and each other.  
 
Stress recedes. Calm abides. Friendship 
grows. 
 
Reserve your place today: 
ccs@wcupa.edu 
 

Shared Reading is an 
evidence-based 
program imported from 
the UK. It has been 
shown to improve well-
being, promote 
emotional balance, and 
build connection and 
community. All of our 
Reader Leaders have 
been trained through 
our relationship with The 
Reader Organization in 
the UK. 

 

 

 


